
 
 
 
 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Professional Services for Union Pacific Railroad Trail Feasibility Study for City of 
Cupertino 
 
The City is seeking the professional services of a qualified consultant to provide a Feasibility 
Study for the implementation of a north-south bicycle and pedestrian connection along the Union 
Pacific Railroad between the Hammond-Snyder Loop Trail and Saratoga-Sunnyvale Road.  This 
trail network segment was identified in the 2016 Bicycle Transportation Plan as one of a series of 
multi-use paths that, when joined together, would form the “Cupertino Loop Trail”.  The 
Cupertino Loop Trail would provide access around Cupertino, largely separated from vehicle 
traffic and primary support recreational riders and long-range bicycle trips. 
 
Interested firms should obtain a full copy of the RFP from the City’s web site at: 
http://www.cupertino.org/index.aspx?page=659 
 
Please contact the Department of Public Works for additional information at 408-777-3354. 
 
Proposals are due at the Cupertino City Hall at the Department of Public Works no later 
than 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 14, 2017. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH 5/26/17  
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